TOWN OF UNION BRIDGE
WORK SESSION
November 9, 2020

The Council held a work session meeting on November 9, 2020, at 6:30 p.m., via GoToMeeting teleconference. Notice of the
teleconferenced meeting was given by posting the agenda at the Town Hall, on the Town’s website, and provision to the Carroll County
Times. Those present were Mayor, Perry L. Jones Jr.; Donald Wilson; Ellen Cutsail; Laura Conaway; Amy Kalin; Edgar Wentz; and Clerk
Treasurer, Dawn Metcalf.

MISCELLANEOUS DISCUSSION
-The Town Hall will be closed Wednesday, November 11, 2020 in observance of Veterans Day.

DONALD WILSON

-Community Center parking lot improvements continue to move forward. White Pine will start paving on Tuesday, November 10, 2020.
-Mr. Wilson voiced concerns on Mr. Cueman’s email dated November 9, 2020 on UB Solar Site Plan, discussing a landscape berm on
Green Valley Road. Mr. Wilson will contact Mr. Cueman with his concerns.

ELLEN CUTSAIL
-Ellen stated that a letter should be sent to George Keeney concerning the debris that is on his property.
-All eight municipalities in Carroll County are still in the running for Banner City Banner Town designation.

AMY KALIN
-Amy Kalin reported that she hasn’t received any calls for water/sewer issues.

LAURA CONAWAY
-Ms. Conaway submitted lights for repair on Lehigh Drive and First Energy left a message for Ms. Conaway stating they are having a
difficult time finding these lights.

EDGAR WENTZ
-Mr. Wentz reported that parking lot improvements at the Community Center continue to move forward.

MAYOR JONES

-Mayor Jones reported that a virtual MML Carroll County Chapter Meeting will be held on December 10, 2020.

-Mayor Jones reported that the Lieutenant Governor attended Flood Zone Market Place and Brewery Marine Corps Birthday Party event on
November 7, 2020.

The November council meeting will be held on November 23, 2020.
The December work session will be held on December 14, 2020.

Clerk-Treasurer




